
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The 2009 
 

St. Mel Car Show & Chili Cook-Off 
 

St. Mel Car Show & Chili Cook-Off 
would like to thank our sponsors for 

helping us out. 
 

Parents, don’t forget – Car Show & Cook-Off 
takes place on September 19, 2009 at 4 pm. 

 
All St. Mel families who enter their 

well preserved or restored vintage cars,  
motorcycles, or boats will earn 
two hours of volunteer credit. 

 
If you have a middle school student who 

needs to earn Christian service hours, helping 
out at this event is a great way 

to earn two hours!  
 

We are going to have lots of fun this year with  
three-legged races, sponge toss, hula hoop 

contest, and more!  Bring your “game” for the  
best free throw competition and 

bragging rights!!!   There will be many prizes,  
plus a bouncer for the little ones! 

     
 

 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                          

 
 

 
 
 
Jorge Padilla 818-726-7371                                   Duncan Bravo 818-518-1334 


